
Mass Schedule �

Saturday  4:00pm �

Sunday     8:00am and 10:30am�

Monday    8:00am Communion Service �

Tuesday � Saturday 8:00am�

�

Confessions�

Tuesday� Saturday 7:00am �7:45am �

Saturday 8:30am �10:00am  and 3:00pm�3:45pm   �

�

Parish Center and Chapel Hours�

Monday � Thursday � 8:00am � 4:30pm�

Friday� � � 8:00am � 12:00 noon �

�

B������� D� !����  �

Friday 12:00 noon, 1 week prior �

bulletin@holynamewausau.com�

�

Sacrament of Baptism �

Contact Father Martin for preparation classes. These are�

required for parents and recommended for Godparents. �

Sacrament of Marriage�

Contact Father Martin 6 months in advance.�

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults�

Contact Father Martin for information�

Anointing of the Sick�

If you would like the Anointing of the Sick 

before a scheduled surgery, or if you’re at 

home or nursing facility, please contact  

Judy.  If you would like Father Martin to 

visit you while at the  hospital, be sure to 

leave our church name upon registration. 

We Welcome New Parishioners!�

Phone: 715�842�4543 �

Fax:     715�849�5593�

Web site: www.holynamewausau.com�

 �

Pastor                     � �

� Father Samuel A. Martin Ext. 2�

� frmartin@holynamewausau.com  �

�

Deacon�

� Michael Maher  715�842�4543�

                                           �

Office Administrator�

� Judy Borchardt  Ext. 3                    

� judy@holynamewausau.com �

�

Religious Education / Youth Ministry�

� Stacie Stanke Ext. 4                            

� stacie@holynamewausau.com�

�

Bookkeeper�

� Betty Thompson Ext. 5 �                             

� betty@holynamewausau.com�

�

Maintenance and Grounds                         

� Jim Dreikosen  Ext. 6�

�

Mass Intentions�

�

May 23rd � May 29th�

�

23� Monday      � 8:00 am�      Communion Service  �

24� Tuesday� 8:00 am� †� Leona Mayer �

25� Wednesday� 8:00 am     †� Stan Swinick  �

26� Thursday� 8:00 am� †� �John and Rosemary Missett  � �

27� Friday� 8:00 am� †� Jack Missett  �

28� Saturday� 8:00 am� †� Ken Narloch  �

�

The Ascension of the Lord �

  �

28� Saturday� 4:00 pm     †� Weldon Degner  � �

29� Sunday� 8:00 am� †� Adeline Schroeder  �

� � � � � †� Living and deceased members of �

� � � � �      Holy Name of Jesus Parish  �

� �                    10:30 am�� †� Albine Zurkowski  �

�

�

 �

May 23rd � May 29th�

The Church Blessed Sacrament Candle�

Dedicated to:  � The Unborn  �

Dedicated from:� Anonymous �

�

The Chapel Blessed Sacrament Candle�

Dedicated to:� Peace in the World  �

Dedicated from: � Anonymous  �

QR Code�

Scan To Donate �

May 22,  2022    Sixth Sunday of Easter �

Welcome to        

Holy Name of  Jesus Catholic Church 

1104 South 9th Ave, Wausau, Wisconsin�



From the Pastor’s Desk�

�

Praised be Jesus Christ! Fads are funny things. They come and go and mentioning them dates you in a rather specific way. For example, 

if I mention the song “Macarena” and you immediately start dancing in peculiar ways, that means you were of age in the 1990s and are 

still recovering from what became an international phenomenon. Then again, if butterfly collars and bell bottoms were your thing, that 

means you were born before me and were embarrassed when my generation came along and rolled up our jeans and grew mullets. 

Thankfully, all of that was before social media, which seems to have an infinitely long memory. In other words, Polaroids were a lot 

easier to destroy.�

�

This is a long preface to a man who needs little introduction, Billy Ray Cyrus. He of the “Achy Breaky Heart” fame struck gold when it 

came to the line dancing movement. Please know that I would never say anything derogatory about line dancing . . . . at least not in a 

bulletin column. For those of us who suffer with phobia for anything that has to do with a dance floor, line dancing was just about the 

most intimidating thing ever. Not that there weren’t reluctant converts who eventually fully embraced the movement (watch “American 

Underdog,” the fantastically true story of Kurt and Brenda Warner. Kurt is a source of hope to all who have hitherto stood on the 

sidelines of the line dancing scene). Cyrus’ song lit up the line dancing circuit like a Christmas tree and it probably allowed him to retire 

a little sooner than the rest of us will. But that’s not even close to his best song.�

�

For my money, “Some gave all” is his much more meaningful and hauntingly beautiful song about patriotism. The refrain goes as 

follows: “All gave some, but some gave all. And some stood through for the red, white, and blue, and some had to fall. So if you ever 

think of me, think of all your liberties and recall . . . that some gave all.” Profound stuff, especially as we begin to prepare for Memorial 

Day and all that it means to our country and its veterans. By the way, for those of you who will be in town on Memorial Day, Mass will 

be offered in the Saint Joseph and Saint Michael Cemetery (Pine Grove) at 9:00 a.m., weather permitting. Please bring a chair if you’re 

able to attend.�

�

Okay, now we’re going to make a rather unexpected segue: the connection between patriotism and our current diocesan campaign 

(“Inspired by the Spirit”). Campaigns are not always very popular things, especially when they’re aligned with parish life. In church we 

want to hear about spiritual things, and that’s all well and good. But we do have to turn on the lights, not to mention the air conditioning 

or the heat, (sometimes one right after the other, like this year). So we have campaigns periodically to make sure we’re staying afloat, 

financially speaking. �

�

Let’s tie together the Cyrus song about some giving all and the capital campaign. I was on my way back to Holy Name after visiting my 

Mom on April 29
th

 when I ran into one of our biggest donors yet. It was just after 3:15 a.m. (I wanted to be back in time for 7:00 a.m. 

confessions and 8:00 a.m. Mass) when I ran into him � let’s call him “Billy Ray Buck.” I’m not sure how fast I was going, but it was 

certainly an all�conference tackle. I hit him square and his soul must have left his body immediately. And while I was thankfully okay, 

when I stopped in Viroqua for a cup of coffee and to survey the damage, I knew it wasn’t good. Billy Ray Buck did a real number to my 

car, but he was thoughtful enough to not damage the alignment. I was able to drive to Wausau without any further difficulties.�

�

Running into Billy Ray like that led to the body shop’s conclusion that the car was a total loss. Honestly, at times I’ve felt sorry for 

myself and the inconvenience of having to buy a new car. But then I remember Billy Ray, who had probably crossed that road hundreds 

of times without incident. But it was not all in vain: State Farm gave me a five�figure payout for the value of the car, and in honor of 

Billy Ray, I gave it all to the campaign. “All gave some” � yes, that’s our hope for the campaign, that all participate in some way. “But 

some gave all” � when any of us begins to pout and complain about the campaign, we’d do well to remember that Billy Ray gave his life 

for this campaign. Not that he would play the guilt card, but just the same . . . . �

�

That’s enough about the campaign and Billy Ray (I bought a Ford Escape, for those of you wondering). In two weeks Summerfun will 

be here and that means it’s time to start praying for clement weather. Last fall when we celebrated our 75
th

 anniversary as a parish, I 

heard more than once the admission, “Father, when we put up tents in the parking lot, bad things happen!” I suppose it just wouldn’t be 

Summerfun without some bad weather. Just the same, I say we all pray for sunshine, 75 degrees, and big crowds of people who are 

obviously enjoying themselves.�

�

It's not too late to sell raffle tickets: we have both the cash raffle and the special raffle. The winners will be drawn for both raffles on 

Sunday, so we still have time to hit the streets and sell more tickets. It’s also not too late to sign up as a volunteer. We have a lot of new 

families at Holy Name and one of the best ways to get to know each other is to work together. Summerfun has been around for over 40 

years and the money raised has done untold good for our parish and for our community. As the old adage puts it, “many hands make 

light work.” If you haven’t already done so, please sign up as a volunteer in the back of church.�

�

By the time you sit down to read this article, we will have passed the halfway mark of our campaign goal. We feel very confident that we 

will make our goal sometime in the next couple of weeks. More important than the monetary amount is the participation level. A healthy 

family is one in which each person contributes something to the common good. We each have different gifts and are at different places 

in our lives. As Mother Teresa put it, “There is something that you can do that I can’t do; there is something that I can do that you can’t 

do. Together, let’s do something beautiful for Jesus.” That’s what parish life is all about!�

�

May God be praised in every act of charity, no matter how big or how small!�

�

Your friend in Christ,�

Father Martin�

�

�



Readings for the week of May 22, 2022�

�

Sunday�22� Acts 15:1�2, 22�29/Ps 67:2�3, 5, 6, 8 [4]/Rv �

� � 21:10�14, 22�23/Jn 14:23�29�

Monday�23� Acts 16:11�15/Ps 149:1b�2, 3�4, 5�6a and 9b/Jn 

� � 15:26�16:4a�

Tuesday�24� Acts 16:22�34/Ps 138:1�2ab, 2cde�3, 7c�8/Jn 

� � 16:5�11�

Wednesday�25� Acts 17:15, 22�18:1/Ps 148:1�2, 11�12, 13, 

� � 14/Jn 16:12�15�

Thursday�26� Acts 18:1�8/Ps 98:1, 2�3ab, 3cd�4/ Jn 16:16�20 

� � Ascension: Acts 1:1�11/Ps 47:2�3, 6�7, 8�9 [6]/

� � Eph 1:17�23 or Heb 9:24�28; 10:19�23/Lk �

� � 4:46�53�

Friday�27� Acts 18:9�18/ /Ps 47:2�3, 4�5, 6�7/Jn 16:20�23�

Saturda�28�  Acts 18:23�28/ Ps 47:2�3, 8�9, 10/Jn 16:23b�28�

Sunday�29� Ascension: Acts 1:1�11/ Ps 47:2�3, 6�7, 8�9 [6]/

� � Eph 1:17�23 or Heb 9:24�28; 10:19�23/Lk �

� � 4:46�53 Seventh Sunday of Easter: Acts 7:55�

� � 60/Ps 97:1�2, 6�7, 9 [1a, 9a]/Rv 22:12�14, 16�

� � 17, 20/Jn 17:20�26�

LITURGICAL  SCHEDULE   �

May 28th and May 29th�

The Ascension of The Lord �

May 22, 2022 � 6th Sunday of Easter�

�

Jesus tells his disciples, “Peace I leave with you; my peace I give to you. Not as the world gives do I give it to you.” The peace that Jesus 

gives is far different than the kind that comes from the absence of war, conflict, or affliction. The peace that God offers is found                     

alongside suffering and hardship, not necessarily in their absence. St. Teresa of Avila offers us a bit of wisdom regarding peace: “May 

today there be peace within. May you trust God that you are exactly where you are meant to be. May you not forget the infinite                              

possibilities that are born of faith. May you use those gifts that you have received and pass on the love that has been given to you. May 

you be content knowing you are a child of God. Let this presence settle into your bones and allow your soul the freedom to sing, dance, 

praise, and love. It is there for each and every one of us.”�

�

In order for us to experience the divine peace that Jesus offers, we have to allow God’s presence to settle into our bones! It is only when 

this happens that we can be truly taught by the Holy Spirit to discern the true path to peace and find ourselves with untroubled hearts. 

The world and our lives are so unpredictable and changeable. If we look for a source of lasting and real peace only there, our search will 

never be satisfied. Something will always unsettle and disturb us. The Jewish disciples could really relate to what Jesus was saying about 

peace (shalom). They already knew that it was more a matter of achieving wholeness and wellbeing than anything else.�

�

Wholeness and wellbeing are precisely what is uncovered when we begin to really see and know the height, depth, and breadth of God’s 

presence and promise. The elegance of God’s Divine life flows through our blood and the marrow in our bones. It is that close and deep. 

As we breathe in and exhale God’s life, peace becomes what we know within and what is exhaled out. This remains in the midst of �

intense conflict, persecution, suffering, rejection, and even death.�
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Please Support our Advertiser of the Week�

�

Central Wisconsin Landscaping �

Quality work at affordable prices * Snow Removal �

715�591�9687 � 715305�1824�

�2022 VOLUNTEER WEEK | July 28th � August 2nd�

�

Come, discover the simplicity�and                     

alive�ness of prayer, work, rest, and meals 

grounded in joyful community! We will 

hold Volunteer Week in late July/ early 

August, but the number of participants will 

be limited to 30 overnight guests. �

Volunteers will be able to choose from a variety of projects, from 

dusting to vacuuming to picking up brush in the woods and lots 

of tasks in between, that will help us get the house whipped back 

Into shape for the fall retreat season!�

�

Volunteers will be able to take meals and worship together, with 

social distancing guidelines in place. Check�in begins at 3:00 PM 

on Thursday July 28th, with orientation at 5:45 and supper at 

6:00. Volunteer Week will end on Tuesday August 2nd, after the 

noon meal.    �

                                                                                                            

To register call 715�443�2236, or email info@sarcenter.com �

It’s almost Memorial Day.  Grilling time is 

here! There are lots of grocery store Scrip 

choices. Plan ahead and get yours Scrip cards 

today so you are ready to shop this week. Don’t forget to pick up 

Scrip for your Americana decorating, too. Remember those thank 

you gift cards for the teachers!                                                                                

If you have any questions, please feel free to call the Parish               

Center 715�842�4543�

4:00 PM� 8:00 AM� 10:30 AM�

Lectors� ��  �

Doris Martin� Shaun Eades� Mike Murphy�

Servers� �� ��

Izzie Isakson� Tavin Eades� Timmy Murphy�

�XXXXX� XXXXX�� �XXXXX�

Ushers� �� ��

Wally Legenza� Ron Hoffman� Bernie Ford�

Sally Medvecz� Matt Howe� Craig Lang�

Jim Reel� Ron Mroczenski� Kelly Lang�

Steve Sleeter� Kip Swope� Brian Brodjeski�

Volunteers are the Heart of Hospice   �

�

Hospice volunteers can make a �

positive difference in the time patients have left on their journey. 

In the case of being a hospice volunteer, you are one who �

accompanies another on their journey at the end of life. This is 

not only a ministry to the dying, but also one of the most sacred 

journeys that you will ever take with another person.�

�

Give a piece of your heart and become a trained Hospice                   

Volunteer. For a small amount of time, you can make a BIG                   

difference in someone’s life. Aspirus Comfort Care & Hospice 

Services are in need of loving and caring individuals to work with 

terminally ill patients and their families. There are many                           

opportunities available. To become an Aspirus Hospice                       

Volunteer or to find out more information, please call Aspirus 

Comfort Care and Hospice Service’s Volunteer Coordinator at �

715�847�2424 or toll free 1�866�331�2467 or visit our website 

www.aspirus.org/volunteers.  �
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 May 22nd � May 29th�

�

Sun�22� � Confirmation 2:30 C�

� � Youth Adult Meeting 6:00 S �

Mon�23� �

Tue�24� � �

Wed�25� � � � �

Thurs�26� � �

Fri�27� � Newman Graduation 6:30�

Sat�28� � Office Closed �

Sun�29� � �

HOLY NAME PARISH STEWARDSHIP�

�

Weekly Collection Report for May 15, 2022�

Adult Envelopes……………………………………...$   5,200.00�

ACH Weekly Deposit ………………………………..$  1,354.00�

Student………………………………………………..$     

Offertory……………………………………………...$   1,006.55   �

Maintenance…………………………………………..$     150.00�

Weekly Collection                                                       $  7,710.55�

 Gone over the Summer? �

Consider Direct Deposit. �

�

We invite you to consider making your weekly contribution by 

electronic transfer. Your contribution would be transferred 

monthly for the amount you designate. You will continue to      

receive envelopes to put in the collection basket if you wish. Put 

EFT for the amount. You can find the ACH form on our website, 

or call the Parish Center at 715�842�4543.�

4�

Country Store is looking for your donations.   �

It’s that time of year again to spring clean and donate your new 

and used items so we can have a great sale.      �

           �

Items Welcome: �

Household and Kitchen Items, Books, Knick Knacks, 

Tools, Toys, Movies, Jewelry, Religious Items, Holiday Decor. �

Items Not Accepted:�

Clothes, Exercise Equipment, Old TV’s, Microwaves, Printers, 

Computers, Christmas Trees over 4 feet tall, Tree Stands, Paint or 

Chemicals of any kind. We don’t want to pay to dispose of them. �

Drop off at School Fridays 1:00 � 4:30, or call the Parish Center 

for assistance. Contact Kathy Oelke 715�359�8274 if you have 

questions.�

Summerfun Cash Raffle Tickets �

�

Please pick up your Summerfun envelope at the entrances of 

church. They are not addressed again this year but they do have 

this year’s information letter and 10 tickets inside. If you would 

like additional tickets to sell, stop by the Parish Center or just 

Summerfun 2022  

�

Get ready for SummerFun!� It’s time to celebrate 

with our parish and community. �

�

Friday, June 3
rd

 �  4:00 pm to 11:00 pm  �

Saturday, June 4
th

  � Noon to 11:00 pm�

�� Live music both nights�

�� Food and beverage�

�� Kid’s Games and Bingo�

�� Cornhole (Bags) Tournament at 12:45 Saturday�

Country Store (Rummage Sale)�

�

Tickets for sale now! �

Cash Raffle ($6,500 total) and               �

Special Raffle (25 Great Prizes)! �

Drawings will be held Sunday, June 5
th

 starting with the Cash 

Raffle at noon and the Special Raffle to follow. �

�

Sign up to help, sell raffle tickets or just come join in the fun!�

Special Raffle Tickets $1.00 Each.                                                                                                                                             

�

Pre�Sales start this weekend for the 25 Great Prize.                                                                                                         

Drawing Sunday, June 5th following the Cash Raffle Drawing. 

Prizes are listed on the ticket or on posters in church .                                                                                                   

�

�

Hallow                                                                                        

The #1 Catholic prayer, meditation and sleep app in the world �

Are you looking for some quiet and prayerful time with God? 

Do you need 5�minutes of prayer during the day with a                  

Scripture passage read to you in a calm voice? Do you need 

something peaceful to help you fall asleep? There are choices, 

so find what works best for you. Hallow is simple, of high 

quality, intentionally designed and free. Visit hallow.com �

Parish Center Summer Hours �

Memorial Day Weekend�

through �

Labor Day Weekend�

�

The Parish Center will open               

Monday � Thursday from 8:00�4:30  

and closed on Fridays. �

For the first time ever, the relics of             

St. Bernadette will be visiting the          

United States, bringing the grace of 

Lourdes to parishes and shrines across 

the country! As part of her national tour, 

the relics of St. Bernadette will be                  

visiting the Green Bay Diocese                                 

(her only stop across Wisconsin, Minnesota, Illinois, Michigan, 

Iowa, and Indiana) with a special visitto St. Bernadette Parish in          

Appleton! In celebration of this special occasion, St. Bernadette 

Parish will be hosting activities and veneration of the relic on.�

June 12 �13 �

St. Bernadette Parish 2331 E Lourdes Dr, Appleton�

June 14  �

Our Lady of Lourdes Parish 1305 Lourdes Ave, De Pere�

� � � June 15�16  � � �  

The National Shrine of Our Lady of Good Help                                          

4047 Chapel Dr, New Franken�
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NEWMAN CATHOLIC SCHOOL NEWS 

Need registration information? �

Call and come visit your Newman Catholic Schools:�

�

Licensed Child Care �

St. Michael:  615 Stark Street, Wausau, 715�848�0206�

St. Therese:  112 W. Kort Street, Rothschild, 715�355�5254�

Preschool, 4 Pre K�

St. Mark: 602 Military Road, Rothschild, 715�359�9662�

St. Michael:  615 Stark Street, Wausau, 715�848�0206�

Kindergarten � Grade 5�

St. Mark: 602 Military Road, Rothschild, 715�359�9662�

St. Anne: 604 N. 6
th

 Avenue, Wausau, 715�845�5754�

Grades 6 � 12�

Newman Catholic MS/HS: 1130 W. Bridge Street, Wausau,     

715�845�8274�

Central Office � 715�845�5735 

www.newmancatholicschools.com� �

5�

2022�2023 Religious Education�
�

Planning for 2022�2023 Religious Education has begun! 

Registration materials will be mailed in early summer to 

families currently enrolled in our program. �

�

In the meantime, we don’t want to miss any child in the 

registration process. Please make us aware if you are:�

�� A family with a child, or children, who have changed 

schools or moved to our area and have not attended 

Religious Education at Holy Name before.�

�� Have a child entering Kindergarten or 1st Grade who did 

not attend last year.�
�

If you have any questions, or need to update your 

information, please call Stacie at 715�842�4543. Thank you!�

�

NCIS: Wausau��Middle School Service Week�
�

This summer camp is a local service experience designed 

to bring youth into a fun and�meaningful�atmosphere 

while serving the community. Join in the spirit of service 

with youth from around Wausau and truly make a 

difference in the lives of those we serve! �
�

WHEN:�August 8�12,�8:30 AM�4:00 PM�daily�

WHO:� Youth entering grades 6�8�

We are also in need of great adult chaperones and high 

school youth mentors to make this event possible! Let 

us know if you can help out as well!�
�

REGISTRATION, COST & MORE INFO: 

www.wausaudeanery.weebly.com�

Contact Stacie with questions: �

715�842�4543 or 

Stacie@holynamewausau.com�

Registration is now open for 

God’s Big Beautiful World 

Vacation Bible Camp! You may 

register online at https://

www.stanneswausau.org/vbs. 

Teen and adult volunteers are needed.�
�

�

�

Please contact Stacie at Stacie@holynamewausau.com 

or 715�842�4543, if you would like to volunteer or with 

any questions.�

Registration is open!�

July 25�29�

May is the Month of Mary 

Congratulations to our young men 

and women who will receive the 

Sacrament of Confirmation on 

Sunday, May 22. Please continue 

to keep them in your prayers.�
   �

We are grateful to Bishop Callahan 

for coming to Holy Name and 

sealing our Confirmandi with the 

Gift of  the Holy Spirit.�

�

Owen Peter Graveen�               �   Ella Clare Lambrecht�

Colton Henry Heil�                  Molly Teresa Lang�

Jasmine Monica Hoganson� Aiden Vincent Ostrem�

Cailee Howells� �                 Matthew Matthew Sells�

Youth Summer Trip to Noah’s Ark �

�Summer is coming soon enough!! We of course are 

always looking for a fun time to 

get out and enjoy the sun!! Be sure 

to sign up for our trip to the water 

park! This year we are back to 

Noah’s Ark by popular demand! �

�

WHEN: Thursday, June 16, 2022�

WHERE: Bus Departs St. Anne Parish at 8:00 AM. We will 

return by 8:00 PM�

WHO: Youth currently in grades 5�11 �

(entering grades 6�12)�

�� NO event like this can happen without great 

chaperones!! If you are age 21 and above, and want a 

FREE pass to the park for fun. Let us know you are 

willing to help contacting John in the Parish Office!!�

�� All are welcome! Invite a friend!!�

REGISTRATION, COST & MORE INFO: 

www.wausaudeanery.weebly.com And invite a friend!�

Congratulations to our �

2022 CGS First Communicants�

    Joseph Patrick Mergen�

    Nash Francis O’Brien�

Welcome to the Table of the Lord!�
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Seeding Contractor/Hydroseeding - Landscaping
Erosion Control Installation - Excavating

Commercial Snow Removal & Lawn Maintenance

Randy Worden - Owner
R7505 Hines Road • Ringle, WI 54471

Cell 715-574-3721
Wordenent1@Gmail.com

1800 GRAND AVE • WAUSAU 

715/845-4911 

SUNPRINTING.COM

Athens • Edgar • Marathon • Wausau East • Wausau West
(715) 845-6900

Designers and Suppliers of  Fine Homes

Business Phones 

715.848.3263 • 715.845.4258 

Fax 715.842.3623

3704 W. Stewart Avenue 
Wausau, WI 54401-3997

MODERN BUILDERS 
       & SUPPLIERS, INC.

Menzner  
Hardwoods

 
Please apply at 

105 Main St., Marathon, WI

715-443-2354

Accepting Employment 
Applications!

Great Rates You Can Bank On®

Wausau & Weston
715-842-5693  

www.ccuwausau.com

Over 30 Years Quality Service

Snap-on Tools
Joe Kuehn 

715-571-3661
Snap-on Tools Snappy Joe Kuehn

Your Trusted IT Partner Since 2004 

715.302.0152 | pcportal.us

Fresh Authentic Mexican Cuisine 
Call (715) 298-3277 
for Take Out or Delivery!

Best Mexican Food in Town!

PERSONAL - BUSINESS - FARM - CORPORATION

“We Will Do The Best Possible Job To Help You”

KAUTZ TAX SERVICE
Ron & Beth Kautz, Prop.

Experience 
Professional Tax Preparers 

Our Work is Guaranteed

	 For Appointment: 	 204 East First Street 
	 Call: (715) 536-8092 	 Merrill, WI 54452

Entrusted with 
family memories  

since 1874.

302 Spruce Street 
Wausau 

842-3993

www.helke.com

Wally Legenza 
Parish Member
Legenza & 

Associates, Inc.
301 East Kent Street, Suite 1 

Wausau, Wisconsin 54403  
wally@legenza.net 

Phone (715) 842-0009 • Fax (715) 842-0092

Floral Magic Creations and 
The Photographers

Working together to save You time.
Joan Baptist and Ann Gust

840 S. 3rd Ave., Wausau, WI 54401
floral.magic.creation@gmail.com 

www.floralmagicwausau.net
715-842-4770

TENNISONTENNISON
CLEANINGCLEANING  LLCLLC

715-348-9320

Commercial & Residential 
Complete Cleaning - Carpets Too! 
Owner Operated - FREE Estimates

Insured • Bonded

Trusted Parish Member

Hydrostatic SterilizationNEW

SHORT-TERM REHAB 
AND LONG-TERM CARE

1821 N. Fourth Avenue, Wausau, WI

715-675-9451
www.blcwausau.org

Benedictine Living Community 
of wausau 
Benedictine Health System

Contact Kena Owen
to place an ad today! 
kowen@4LPi.com or
(800) 950-9952 x5876

Dan LangDan Lang
Office (715) 591-9687Office (715) 591-9687
Cell (715) 305-1824Cell (715) 305-1824

cwl@tds.netcwl@tds.net

Central WisconsinCentral Wisconsin
Landscaping LLCLandscaping LLC

CentralWILandscaping.comCentralWILandscaping.com

Landscape Experts since 1982!
FREE Estimates - Snow Removal

Retirement Has Its Challenges, We’re Here to Help You Find a Solution.

RetireWithBuska.com | (715) 355-4445
4th Generation Family Firm

Advisory services are offered through Buska Wealth Management, LLC, a Registered In-vestment Advisor in the state of Wisconsin.
Insurance products and services are offered through Buska Retirement Solutions, Inc., an affiliated company.

 

John Neumueller Ins Agency Inc 
John Neumueller 
CLU, ChFC, CASL, LUTCF, CPCU, Agent 

Offices in Wausau & Marshfield 
www.insurancewausauwi.com 
Bus: 715-675-3324 

State Farm 
Bloomington, IL 
2001739

Family. Friends.
Community.

nigbursfinefurniture.com  

715.675.2379
1740 Business 51 N 
Wausau, WI 54401

Mon - Sat 10-7 
Sundays 12-5


